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A Civil Contract Aug 19 2021 If you love Bridgerton, you'll love Georgette Heyer! 'The
greatest writer who ever lived' ANTONIA FRASER '[My] generation's Julia Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH,
star of Bridgerton 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books are as incisively
witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS _____________ Adam
Deveril returns from the Peninsula War a hero, only to find his family on the brink of ruin
and his much-loved ancestral home mortgaged to the hilt. It is Lord Oversley, father of
Adam's first love, who introduces him to Mr. Chaleigh, a City man of apparently unlimited
wealth, with his eyes firmly fixed on a suitable match for his one and only beloved daughter.
Though this civil contract may work on paper, saving one from ruin and bringing the other
desired social status, there is only one way to find out if it can really work . . .
_____________ 'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful'
GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE
KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim with elegance, wit and historical accuracy,
and this is one of her finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY
MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in store!' HARRIET EVANS
_____________ Readers love A Civil Contract ... ***** 'A wonderful tale - recommended for
those who want some variation in the romances they read.' ***** 'A Civil Contract is a
departure from her usual formula, and it knocked my socks off.' ***** 'Very touching, with a
dose of humour.' ***** 'One of my all-time favourites among her many brilliant and enduring
books.' ***** 'Amazingly good characters, lots of interior dialogue and character
development, lots of humour.'
The Great Roxhythe Aug 07 2020 Heyer essentially established the historical romance genre
and its subgenre Regency romances. Her Regencies were inspired by Jane Austen, but unlike
Austen, who wrote about and for the times in which she lived, Heyer was forced to include
copious information about the period so that her readers would understand the setting. To
ensure accuracy, Heyer collected reference works and kept detailed notes on all aspects of
Regency life. While some critics thought the novels were too detailed, others considered the
level of detail to be Heyer's greatest asset. Her meticulous nature was also evident in her
historical novels; Heyer even recreated William the Conqueror's crossing into England for her
novel "The Conqueror". In "The Great Roxhythe" Charles II is in need of some ready cash, and
since Parliament refuses to bankroll his excesses, he turns to assorted foreign powers for
financial aid. The Great Roxhythe is Heyer's early masterpiece. It is an astonishing work of
historical fiction, with two unconventional love stories at its center.
Cousin Kate Jun 16 2021 If you love Bridgerton, you'll love Georgette Heyer! 'The greatest
writer who ever lived' Antonia Fraser 'My generation's Julia Quinn' Adjoa Andoh 'Utterly
delightful' Guardian 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in
store' Harriet Evans ______________ Tragically left an orphan after her father's death, Kate
Malvern is taken under the wing of her forbidding aunt Minerva and brought to the grand house
of Staplewood, where Minerva rules the roost. Her uncle lives in one wing, while her
handsome, moody cousin occupies another; guests are few and far between, and even family
dinners are rigidly formal. But the sudden arrival of Cousin Philip throws Minerva's control
over the household into doubt, and soon Kate begins to suspect the shocking reason for
Minerva's generosity. She has no-one to confide in but Cousin Philip who - for reasons
unknown - seems to have taken an unaccountable dislike to her... A rich and classic Regency
Romance, Cousin Kate is replete with the sparkling humour, memorable characters and intricate
plots that will delight Heyer fans the world over. ______________ Readers love Cousin Kate
... ***** 'Great read with gothic flare!' ***** 'If you love a good romance, you can't go
wrong with a Georgette Heyer novel.' ***** 'I truly enjoyed this and will read more Heyer

novels with pleasure. ***** 'A delightful read from start to finish. ***** 'Second, in my
opinion, only to Jane Austen.'
Bath Tangle Apr 02 2020 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes . . . Utter, immersive
escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books are as
incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
________________________________________ Serena Carlow's former love now controls her future
happiness. After her father's unexpected death, Serena's jilted ex-fiancé - the Marquis of
Rotherham - is made the sole trustee of her wealth and marriage prospects. Eager for an
escape, she moves to Bath and encounters her childhood sweetheart, the dashing Hector Kirkby
- but will Rotherham approve the match? Before long, they are all entangled in a confusion of
marriage and manners the likes of which Regency Bath has rarely seen.
________________________________________ 'I've read her over and over and over again' Stephen
Fry 'Utterly delightful' The Guardian
The Corinthian Nov 21 2021 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A
rollicking good read that will be of particular joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent
glister of scandal [...] ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT 'My generation's Julia
Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's
books are as incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
__________________________ The only question which hangs over the life of Sir Richard
Wyndham, notable whip, dandy and Corinthian, is one of marriage. Wyndham is contemplating his
upcoming proposal with considerable dismay, when he chances upon a beautiful young fugitive,
Penelope, making a dramatic exit from her home. Impressed, intrigued, and a little worse for
drink, he decides to help Penelope flee. What follows is a shockingly perilous advantage one which might just provide Sir Richard with his own opportunity to escape . . .
__________________________ 'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly
delightful' GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive
escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim with elegance, wit and
historical accuracy, and this is one of her finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the
highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in
store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
The Private World of Georgette Heyer Feb 10 2021 As an internationally bestselling
phenomenon and queen of the Regency Romance, Georgette Heyer is one of the most beloved
historical novelists. With this biography we catch a glimpse into Georgette Heyer's world,
and that of her most memorable characters. It describes a formidable and energetic woman,
with an impeccable sense of style.
Friday's Child Jun 04 2020 Rejected by the incomparable Miss Milborne for his unsteadiness
of character, wild Lord Sheringham is bent on avenging Fate and coming into his fortune. But
the very first woman he should see is Hero Wantage, the young and charmingly unsophisticated
chit, who has loved him since childhood ...
Foundling Aug 31 2022 "What happens when a many-titled Duke decides to play hookey from his
suffociaating dignity..."—Kirkus Reviews The Duke of Sale is out to prove himself The shy,
young Duke of Sale has never known his parents. Instead, his Grace Adolphus Gillespie Vernon
Ware, Gilly for short, has endured twenty-four years of rigorous mollycoddling from his uncle
and valet. But his natural diffidence conceals a rebellious spirit. A mysterious beauty
provides the perfect opportunity When Gilly hears of Belinda, the beautiful foundling who
appears to be blackmailing his cousin, he absconds with glee. But he has no sooner entered
this new and dangerous world than he is plunged into a frenzy of intrigue, kidnapping,
adventure, and surprises at every turn. "Orphaned at birth, bullied by his well-meaning
guardian, hemmed in by the affectionate ministrations of a small army of family retainers,
His Grace of Sale had reached the age of 24 without ever making a decision for himself In all
his life the titular master of Sale House, duke, marquis, earl, thrice baron, had never so
much as selected a cravat for his own wardrobe ... One morning, in a moment of unaccustomed
resolution, His Grace made up his mind. 'I shall try to discover,' he decided, 'whether I am
a man, or only a duke.'"—New York Times Book Review
False Colours Sep 19 2021 "Reading Georgette Heyer is the next best thing to reading Jane
Austen."-Publishers Weekly A missing twin Something is very wrong, and the Honourable
Christopher "Kit" Fancot can sense it. Kit returns to London on leave from the diplomatic
service to find that his twin brother Evelyn has disappeared and his extravagant mother's
debts have mounted alarmingly. A quick-minded heiress The Fancot family's fortunes are riding
on Evelyn's marriage to the self-possessed Cressy Stavely, and her formidable grandmother's
approval of the match. If Evelyn fails to meet the Dowager Lady Stavely in a few days as

planned, the betrothal could be off. A fortune in the balance When the incorrigible Lady
Fancot persuades her son to impersonate his twin (just for one night, she promises) the
masquerade sets off a tangled sequence of events that engage Kit's heart far more deeply than
he'd ever anticipated with his brother's fiancée-who might know much more about what's going
on than she cares to reveal... "A writer of great wit and style... I've read her books to
ragged shreds." -Kate Fenton, Daily Telegraph Georgette Heyer (1902?1974) wrote over fifty
novels, including Regency romances, mysteries, and historical fiction. She was known as the
Queen of Regency romance, and was legendary for her research, historical accuracy, and her
extraordinary plots and characterizations.
The Toll-Gate Aug 26 2019 If you love Bridgerton, you'll love Georgette Heyer! 'The greatest
writer who ever lived' Antonia Fraser 'Beautifully crafted' Philippa Gregory 'Incisively
witty, quietly subversive' Joanne Harris _____________ Captain John Staple's exploits against
Napoleon's armies in the Spanish Peninsula have earned him the nickname 'Crazy Jack' amongst
his comrades in the Dragoon Guards. But once the Battle of Waterloo brings the Napoleonic
Wars to a decisive end, the adventure-loving Captain finds life in peacetime intolerably
dull. When he finds himself lost in the Pennines, he takes refuge at an unmanned toll-house.
It's there that he encounters a lady of extraordinary qualities - and suddenly, his
soldiering days pale in comparison to a new adventure in which he must rescue a woman and
investigate a scandalous murder . . . _____________ 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet
what a treat you have in store' HARRIET EVANS 'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic' KATIE
FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . .
Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim with
elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and this is one of her finest and most entertaining
... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what
a treat you have in store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
_____________ Readers love The Toll-Gate . . . ***** 'Heyer's writing is fantastic - I must
read more.' ***** 'Umpteenth re-read. I love this book.' ***** 'I've read this at least twice
before ... and I'm still wonderfully regaled.' ***** 'Most highly recommended.' ***** 'The
whole read is very entertaining.'
Masqueraders Dec 23 2021 A delightful romantic adventure from one of the best-known and
beloved historical novelists of all time. Robin and Prudence Merriot have been dissemblers
since they were children. And in this age of slippery politics, they need to be. So it is
nothing for them to rescue a rich heiress from her abductor. But once committed to their
masquerade, they must see it through... For more than fifty years Georgette Heyer was the
undisputed queen of historical romance. And as these hugely succesful reprints have shown,
she still has a large devoted readership.
The Foundling Jun 28 2022 The second of six special Georgette Heyer Collector Editions
offered by Harlequin throughout 2003 features this hard-to-find Regency romance and a special
Foreword by Kay Hooper. Reissue.
Venetia May 16 2021 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A rollicking good
read that will be of particular joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of
scandal [...] ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT '[My] generation's Julia Quinn'
ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books
are as incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
__________________________ In all her twenty-five years, Venetia Lanyon has never been
further than Harrogate. Nor has she enjoyed the attentions of any man aside from her two
wearisomely persistent suitors. Then, in one extraordinary encounter, she meets a neighbour
she only knew by reputation - the infamous Jasper Damerel. Before she realises it, Venetia is
encouraging a man whose way of life has scandalised the North Riding for years.
__________________________ 'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly
delightful' GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive
escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim with elegance, wit and
historical accuracy, and this is one of her finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the
highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in
store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
The Toll Gate Dec 11 2020
The Unknown Ajax Mar 14 2021 "Wonderful entertainment from first page to last." ? Chicago
Sunday Tribune A past dispute . . . When the irascible Lord Darracott's eldest son dies
unexpectedly, the noble family must accept their estranged Yorkshire cousin as heir apparent.
They are convinced he will prove to be a sadly vulgar person, but nothing could have prepared
the beleaguered family for the arrival of Major Hugo Darracott . . . A present deception . .

. His clever and beautiful cousin Anthea is sure there's more to the gentle giant than Hugo's
innocent blue eyes and broad Yorkshire brogue would lead one to believe. But even she doesn't
guess what he's capable of, until a family crisis arises and only Hugo can preserve the
family's honor, leading everybody on a merry chase in the process . . . What Readers Say:
"What Heyer does best: comedy, engaging characters, and excellent writing." "A very enjoyable
romp with a positively masterly denouement." "Georgette Heyer reaches the pinnacle of her
skill with this book." "Among the best of Heyer's Regency novels ? very, very funny." "The
pitch-perfect comedy, as the Ajax takes the reins of the family, is fantastic." Georgette
Heyer wrote over fifty novels, including Regency romances, mysteries, and historical fiction.
She was known as the Queen of Regency romance, and was legendary for her research, historical
accuracy, and her extraordinary plots and characterizations.
Georgette Heyer's Regency World Jul 06 2020 If you love Georgette Heyer, 'the queen of
Regency romance', this is a must-read: the definitive guide to the sparkling world of
Georgette Heyer's celebrated novels, which are currently being reissued. A bestselling
novelist since 1921, Georgette Heyer is known across the world for her historical romances
set in Regency England. Millions of readers love the outrageous lifestyle, fashion and
capricious escapades of the elegant bon ton, and no one has captured that world better than
Georgette Heyer, with universally beloved novels such as Regency Buck, The Grand Sophy and
Friday's Child. Georgette Heyer's Regency World is the ultimate, definitive guide to
Georgette Heyer's wonderful and enchanting realm: her heroines, her villains and dashing
heroes, the shops, clubs and towns they frequented, the parties and seasons they celebrated,
how they ate, drank, dressed, socialized, shopped and drove. An utterly delightful and fun
read, beautifully illustrated and compelling in its historical detail, this is a must-have
for any Georgette Heyer fan.
April Lady Oct 28 2019 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A rollicking
good read that will be of particular joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of
scandal [...] ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT '[My] generation's Julia Quinn'
ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books
are as incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
__________________________ Nell Cardross and her husband are madly in love... But they're
very bad at showing it. While Nell believes her new husband, the Earl, married her out of
convenience, Giles Cardross worries that his young wife is more interested in his money than
his heart. And Nell's secretive and extravagant spending is becoming a problem... As she
attempts to pay off her brother's never-ending gambling debts, and prevent the Earl's halfsister from eloping with a potentially ruinous match, will Nell's heart of gold lead her and her marriage - into trouble? __________________________ 'Elegant, witty and rapturously
romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency
heroes. . . Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances
brim with elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and this is one of her finest and most
entertaining ... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette
Heyer yet, what a treat you have in store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.'
SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
The Convenient Marriage Jan 30 2020 _____________ ‘One of my perennial comfort authors.
Heyer’s books are as incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen’s’ Joanne
Harris _____________ Horry Winwood doesn’t play by the rules. So when her family are near
ruin and her sister is about to enter a loveless marriage to a wealthy man to settle the
family debts, young and headstrong Horry proposes to marry him in her sister's place. As her
new husband's attentions fall elsewhere, Horry begins to feel increasingly unhappy. Then she
meets the attractive and dangerous Lord Lethbridge and her days suddenly become more
exciting. But there is bad blood between Horry's husband and her new acquaitnance, and as
complications and deceptions mount, the social tangle grows ever trickier to unpick. Will
Horry’s gamble cost her everything she holds most dear? _____________ WHY READERS LOVE
GEORGETTE HEYER AND THE CONVENIENT MARRIAGE: "Handsome hero, beautiful heroine, nasty baddie,
beautiful gowns and all misunderstandings sorted out by the last page. If you've never read
Georgette Heyer before - why?" "This was my first Georgette Heyer novel and I thoroughly
enjoyed it! The story concerns love and marriage, trust and friendship, gossip and dastardly
deeds, insult and revenge, misunderstandings and mishaps." "You really find yourself getting
inside the characters and caring about them." "These Regency novels of Georgette Heyer are a
constant delight and in a world class of their own. They can all be re-read time and time
again" "This book brings the period to life... the description of the dresses and carriages
makes you imagine you the scenes vividly" "Her attention to detail brings the pages alive and

you can imagine yourself back in Regency England for a couple of hours. Absolutely love her
books!" "Heyer is the queen of this genre." "Packed with entertainment, good historical
detail and all the twists and turns." "A story which has everything: romance, highwaymen,
duels at dawn and countless parties"
The Black Moth Jan 24 2022 The Black Moth' was Georgette Heyer’s debut novel. She was only
19 and it surprised the publishing world by selling more than 200,000 copies in 1921.
Georgette Heyer essentially invented Regency Romance. This novel is set in 1751 and has
Lords, Ladies, and Highway Men. As with all of Heyer’s novels romance, adventure, and
intrigue abound. Lord Jack Carstares rescues Diana Beauleigh, a young beautiful English lady
from the Duke of Andover who is trying to abduct her. Lord Carstares while brave and
courageous has fallen on hard times and has resorted to becoming a highway man. But Diana is
about to change all that.
Lady Of Quality Jun 24 2019 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A
rollicking good read that will be of particular joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent
glister of scandal [...] ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT '[My] generation's Julia
Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's
books are as incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
__________________________ Annis Wychwood delights in her independence. Beautiful, rich and
far too busy for love, she has turned down the advances of many a hopeful suitor. But when
she becomes entangled in the affairs of a runaway heiress, she encounters the girl's
guardian, the notorious Oliver Carleton. While Oliver may be a reckless and uncivil rogue,
Annis can't help but be drawn towards his wild ways . . . __________________________
'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN
'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA
'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim with elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and this
is one of her finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If
you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in store!' HARRIET EVANS
'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
The Foundling Oct 01 2022 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A rollicking
good read that will be of particular joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of
scandal [...] ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT 'My generation's Julia Quinn' ADJOA
ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books are as
incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
__________________________ Gilly Ware, the shy young Duke of Sale, has never known his
parents. Instead, he has endured twenty-four years of pampering and pandering from his uncle
and valet, which he accepts without quarrel. But his natural diffidence conceals a rebellious
spirit, and when Gilly hears of Belinda, the beautiful foundling who appears to be
blackmailing his cousin, he absconds with glee. Yet no sooner has he entered this new and
dangerous world than he is plunged into a frenzy of intrigue, kidnap and adventure . . .
__________________________ 'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly
delightful' GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive
escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim with elegance, wit and
historical accuracy, and this is one of her finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the
highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in
store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
The Reluctant Widow Apr 14 2021 If you love Bridgerton, you'll love Georgette Heyer! 'The
greatest writer who ever lived' Antonia Fraser 'Brims with elegance, wit and historical
accuracy' Daily Mail 'Heyer's books are as incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of
Jane Austen's' Joanne Harris _____________ When she steps inside the wrong carriage in a
Sussex village, Elinor Rochdale little knows that she is about to embark on a thrilling and
dangerous adventure. Overnight the would-be governess becomes the mistress of a ruined estate
and partner in a secret conspiracy to save a family's name. By midnight she is a bride; by
dawn a widow. _____________ Readers love The Reluctant Widow ... ***** 'I love Georgette
Heyer - fun plots, fun characters,good dialogue. This is one of my favourites.' ***** '[The
Reluctant Widow] made such an impression on me that I still remember it after all these
years.' ***** 'This was an absolute delight.' ***** 'Fun, unexpected plot that continues
through the whole book.' ***** 'Georgette Heyer is still the best; this has a real plot, an
unusual one at that, characters that are interesting as individuals, and is still a really
good read.'
The Nonesuch Sep 27 2019 If you love Bridgerton, you'll love Georgette Heyer! 'The greatest
writer who ever lived' ANTONIA FRASER 'A rollicking good read that will be of particular joy

to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of scandal [...] ties the whole thing
together' INDEPENDENT 'My generation's Julia Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton
_______________ Handsome, wealthy Sir Waldo Hawkridge is the envy of all those around him. So
when the people of Oversett get word of his impending visit, excitement ripples. But his
planned visit ruffles a few feathers, too; not least for Miss Ancilla Trent, who worries
about the relationship that may unfold between Waldo and her hot-headed young pupil, Tiffany.
And when Waldo eventually arrives in the village, his presence leads to the most entertaining
of ramifications . . . _______________ 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books
are as incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN
'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA
'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim with elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and this
is one of her finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If
you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in store!' HARRIET EVANS
'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH _______________ Readers love The Nonesuch
... ***** 'The book was a marvel. Whatever I'm going to read next might seem pretty poor
after this!' ***** 'The Nonesuch was simply a charming and witty book. I've added it to my
favorite list for the fantastic ending and banter.' ***** 'Just as wonderful as every other
time I read it!! Still an absolute favourite.' ***** 'This was beautiful! So enjoyable, and
so Austen-like! :)' ***** 'Magical. Still five stars - of course. As enjoyble as ever - or
maybe even more.'
The Foundling Feb 22 2022 A companion book to The Chronicles of Prydain, this collection of
short stories revisits beloved characters and reveals more about the history of the magical
land of Prydain. Here, readers will find Dallben, destined to be an enchanter; Angharad, a
princess of the House of Llyr; Kadwyr, the rascal crow; and Medwyn, the mystical protector of
all animals. They'll learn the grim history of the sword of Dyrnwyn and even find out how
Fflewddur Fflam came by his enchanted harp. How did Coll rescue Hen Wen when she disappeared
at the hand of Arawn, Lord of the Land of Death? Find the answer to this question and many
more, in The Foundling: And Other Tales of Prydain by Lloyd Alexander.
No Wind of Blame Nov 29 2019 Sparkling characterisation and inventive plots from one of the
best known and beloved detective novelists of all time. Tragedy befalls the Carter family
following an eventful visit from a Russian prince and a scandalous blackmail letter. The
murder of Wally Carter generates a bewildering mystery - how does one shoot a man crossing a
narrow bridge without being near the murder weapon when it is fired? The superlatively
analytical Inspector Hemingway reveals his unnerving talent for solving a fiendish problem.
The Spanish bride Jul 26 2019
Charity Girl Apr 26 2022 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes . . . Utter,
immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'I could mainline Heyer's Regency romances until the end
of time and still not get bored . . . Georgette Heyer is perfect lockdown escapism' INDIA
KNIGHT _______________________ Charity Steane has nothing in the world but hope. Escaping a
miserable life under her tyrannical aunt, she decides to take her chances with her estranged
grandfather in London. Now it's just a matter of finding him... And as a 'charity girl', with
no dowry and no options, hope can only get her so far. But with the help of the dashing and
kind-hearted Desford and his dearest friend Hetta, it seems like Charity's fortunes might be
about to change. That is, until the surprise appearance of a long-lost relative throws things
into chaos, and suddenly the three friends find themselves surrounded by blackmail and
scandal. Will their efforts to do right by each other plunge them all into ruin?
_______________________ 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books are as incisively
witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
Arabella Nov 09 2020 If you love Bridgerton, you'll love Georgette Heyer! 'The greatest
writer who ever lived' Antonia Fraser 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes . . .
Utter, immersive escapism' Sophie Kinsella 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's
books are as incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' Joanne Harris
_____________ A fiery debutante. An ill-tempered bachelor. A romance for the ages . . .
Arabella, the daughter of an impoverished country parson, dreams of a new life in London. But
her beauty and charm will only get her so far - and when Arabella embarks on her first London
season armed with nothing but a benevolent godmother and her own notoriously short temper,
she quickly runs afoul of Robert Beaumaris. He's the most eligible bachelor of the day, with
a personality as strong and combative as hers - and Arabella cannot abide him thinking of her
as just another pretty girl after his wealth. So she allows herself to be provoked into a
game of deception - one that could have unexpected consequences . . . Arabella is a rich,

dashing romance from Georgette Heyer, the legendary creator of the beloved Regency romance
genre. _____________ 'Wonderful characters . . . rapturously romantic' Katie Fforde 'A
wonderful wit . . . I've read her over and over and over again' Stephen Fry 'Triumphantly
good . . . Georgette Heyer is unbeatable' India Knight _____________ Readers love Arabella .
. . ***** 'An absolutely fantastic read' ***** 'A true Regency romance classic' *****
'Enjoyed this book so much I read it again.' ***** 'I absolutely loved it!' ***** 'Kept me
wholly entertained and engrossed.'
The Foundling Nov 02 2022 The young Duke of Sale has a rebellious spirit, and when he hears
of Belinda, the beautiful foundling who appears to be blackmailing his cousin, he absconds
with glee – only to be plunged into a frenzy of intrigue, kidnap and adventure.
The Talisman Ring Oct 09 2020 If you love Bridgerton, you'll love Georgette Heyer! 'The
greatest writer who ever lived' Antonia Fraser 'As incisively witty and quietly subversive as
any of Jane Austen's novels' Joanne Harris 'Triumphantly good' India Knight _____________
Neither Sir Tristram Shield nor his beautiful young cousin, Eustacie, share the slightest
inclination to marry one another. Yet it is Eustacie's grandfather's dying wish, made on his
deathbed. For there is no one else to look after and provide for Eustacie while his heir,
Ludovic, remains a fugitive from justice after allegedly murdering a man in a dispute over a
priceless family heirloom. And so the hunt is on - to find Ludovic and bring him home as well
as the Talisman Ring ... Romance, a murder mystery, a proposed marriage of convenience, and
the hunt for a golden ring lie at the heart of one of Georgette Heyer's funniest and fastestpaced romantic comedies to date. _____________ Readers love The Talisman Ring ... *****
'Fantastic rip roaring comedy- mystery- farce, with not one romance, but two!' ***** 'I love
this book. I love the characters; I love the plot.' ***** 'I know I'll be rereading it
whenever I need a good laugh.' ***** 'I could not put this book down.' ***** 'It's hilarious
and made me laugh out loud. Definitely one of Heyer's best.'
Georgette Heyer's Regency England Jan 12 2021
An Infamous Army Mar 02 2020
Sprig Muslin Mar 26 2022 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A rollicking
good read that will be of particular joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of
scandal [...] ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT 'My generation's Julia Quinn' ADJOA
ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books are as
incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
__________________________ When Lady Hester Theale learns Sir Gareth Ludlow is planning to
propose to her, she knows she cannot accept. Hester senses that his heart lies elsewhere - so
when Sir Gareth arrives at her home with beautiful Amanda Smith in tow, it seems to confirm
her worst fears. Yet all is not as it seems - Amanda is in fact a runaway; Gareth's mission
is to get her home safely. However, Amanda's startlingly lively imagination proves to be more
than he had bargained for . . . __________________________ 'Elegant, witty and rapturously
romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency
heroes. . . Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances
brim with elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and this is one of her finest and most
entertaining ... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette
Heyer yet, what a treat you have in store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.'
SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
Devil's Cub Dec 31 2019 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE GEORGETTE HEYER! 'A rollicking
good read that will be of particular joy to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of
scandal [...] ties the whole thing together' INDEPENDENT '[My] generation's Julia Quinn'
ADJOA ANDOH, star of Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books
are as incisively witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS
__________________________ Mary Challoner must protect her sister at all costs. When she
discovers that the notorious Marquis of Vidal is planning to run away with her little sister,
Mary will not stand idly by. To save Sophia's reputation without destroying her own, Mary
will take her sister's place - and once the Marquis sees through her disguise, he will be
humiliated and forced to return her home. But the irresistible Marquis is a wilder rake than
even Mary anticipated, and her growing feelings for him are proving an unexpected
complication... __________________________ 'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic' KATIE
FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN 'Absolutely delicious tales of Regency heroes. . .
Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's Regency romances brim with
elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and this is one of her finest and most entertaining
... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you haven't read Georgette Heyer yet, what
a treat you have in store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH

Regency Buck Jul 18 2021 IF YOU LOVE BRIDGERTON, YOU'LL LOVE GEORGETTE HEYER! 'Probably the
best book ever written' ANTONIA FRASER 'A rollicking good read that will be of particular joy
to Bridgerton viewers ... the permanent glister of scandal [...] ties the whole thing
together' INDEPENDENT __________________________ Beautiful heiress Judith Taverner has her
pick of London suitors. But her luck takes a turn for the worse when her hapless brother,
Peregrine, becomes the target of a would-be-assassin. To Judith's great annoyance, their
mysterious guardian - the handsome Earl of Worth - seems far more intent on wooing her than
saving her brother, but all is not as it seems... When the truth is revealed, Judith will
finally discover if the Earl is after her money or her heart. __________________________
'Elegant, witty and rapturously romantic' KATIE FFORDE 'Utterly delightful' GUARDIAN
'Fabulously witty' STEPHEN FRY '[My] generation's Julia Quinn' ADJOA ANDOH, star of
Bridgerton, in RED 'One of my perennial comfort authors. Heyer's books are as incisively
witty and quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS 'Absolutely delicious
tales of Regency heroes. . . Utter, immersive escapism' SOPHIE KINSELLA 'Georgette Heyer's
Regency romances brim with elegance, wit and historical accuracy, and this is one of her
finest and most entertaining ... Escapism of the highest order' DAILY MAIL 'If you haven't
read Georgette Heyer yet, what a treat you have in store!' HARRIET EVANS 'Georgette Heyer is
unbeatable.' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH
The Foundling Jul 30 2022 "What happens when a many-titled Duke decides to play hookey from
his suffociaating dignity..."-Kirkus Reviews The Duke of Sale is out to prove himself The
shy, young Duke of Sale has never known his parents. Instead, his Grace Adolphus Gillespie
Vernon Ware, Gilly for short, has endured twenty-four years of rigorous mollycoddling from
his uncle and valet. But his natural diffidence conceals a rebellious spirit. A mysterious
beauty provides the perfect opportunity When Gilly hears of Belinda, the beautiful foundling
who appears to be blackmailing his cousin, he absconds with glee. But he has no sooner
entered this new and dangerous world than he is plunged into a frenzy of intrigue,
kidnapping, adventure, and surprises at every turn. "Orphaned at birth, bullied by his wellmeaning guardian, hemmed in by theaffectionate ministrations of a small army of family
retainers, His Grace of Salehad reached the age of 24 without ever making a decision for
himself In all hislife the titular master of Sale House, duke, marquis, earl, thrice baron,
had neverso much as selected a cravat for his own wardrobe ... One morning, in amoment of
unaccustomed resolution, His Grace made up his mind.'I shall try to discover,' he decided,
'whether I am a man, or only a duke.'"-New York Times Book Review
The Quiet Gentleman Sep 07 2020 If you love Bridgerton, you'll love Georgette Heyer! 'The
greatest writer who ever lived' ANTONIA FRASER 'A rollicking good read that will be of
particular joy to Bridgerton viewer!' INDEPENDENT 'Heyer's books are as incisively witty and
quietly subversive as any of Jane Austen's' JOANNE HARRIS _____________ Returning home from
the battle of Waterloo to claim his title as the new Seventh Earl of St Erth, Gervase Frant
is met with surprising hostility from his family. Only Theo, a cousin even quieter than
himself, is there to greet him - and when he meets his stepmother and young half-brother he
detects open disappointment that he survived the wars. The tensions in the household only
worsen as the beautiful Mariann, the intended bride of Gervase's half-brother, catches his
eye - and his heart. Gervase may be off the battlefield, but his life is still threatened, as
it becomes increasingly clear that someone wants him dead... _____________ Readers love The
Quiet Gentleman ... ***** 'Absolutely nothing beats a Heyer Regency romance for the sheer
enjoyment factor and witty, intelligent humor.' ***** 'Love, love, love! Ahhh, Heyer does it
again.' ***** 'Excellent Heyer romance, with a bit of mystery thrown in.' ***** 'There's lots
to laugh at in this book and a mystery as well. Thoroughly enjoyable.' ***** 'Loved it! One
of my top three Heyers, in fact, my no. 1.'
Sylvester May 28 2022 "Reading Georgette Heyer is the next best thing to reading Jane
Austen."—Publishers Weekly Rank, wealth, and elegance are no match for a young lady who
writes novels... Sylvester, Duke of Salford, has exacting requirements for a bride. Then he
meets Phoebe Marlow, a young lady with literary aspirations, and suddenly life becomes very
complicated. She meets none of his criteria, and even worse, she has written a novel that is
sweeping through the ton and causing all kinds of gossip... and he's the main character! What
Readers Say: "A truly brilliant Heyer with an adorable and very real heroine and a hero who
is very human!" "One of Heyer's most unsung achievements, a classic Pride and Prejudice
story. Hilarity and adventure throughout." "The hero may be my all-time favorite. He is so
drily funny it takes your breath away. What a wonderful love story." "Hilariously funny,
romantic, even touching in a subtle way." Georgette Heyer wrote over fifty novels, including
Regency romances, mysteries, and historical fiction. She was known as the Queen of Regency

romance, and was legendary for her research, historical accuracy, and her extraordinary plots
and characterizations.
Venetia May 04 2020 In all her twenty-five years, lovely Venetia Lanyon has never been
further than Harrogate, nor enjoyed the attentions of any but her two wearisomely persistent
suitors. Then, in one extraordinary encounter, she meets a neighbour she only knows by
reputation - the infamous Lord Damerel - and before she knows better, is egging on a
libertine whose way of life has scandalised the North Riding for years.
Georgette Heyer Oct 21 2021 Georgette Heyer's first novel, The Black Moth, was written when
she was just nineteen in order to amuse her convalescent brother. It was published in 1921 to
instant success, and in the ninety years since then her work has been read and beloved by
millions of readers and extolled by today's bestselling authors from writers of contemporary
classics through to romantic comedies.
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